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Your attached certification meets the intent of El Dorado’s (South) permit’s requirements on page 5 of Part Il (1™

paragraph).

It is recognized technically based local limits were determined not to be necessary many years ago.

Thank you for your submittal and apologies are extended for any confusion caused by the Permit’s appeal.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625

From: John Peppers [mailto:johnp@eldoradowater.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:20 PM

To: Gilliam, Allen

Subject: Technically based local limits certification

Here is the scan of the certification letter. Thanks for all your help Allen. John



El Dorado Water Utilities

500 NORTH WASHINGTON O P.O.BOX 1587 O EL DORADO, AR 71731 (870) 862-6451

April 15,2015

Mr. Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
Arkansas Dept. of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118

RE: AR 0033723 Technically Based local limits certification
Dear Mr. Gilliam,

As required by Part III (b) of the above mentioned permit, we have performed a technical
evaluation demonstrating that existing technically based maximum headworks loadings
(MAHL) are based on current state water quality standards.

We are certifying that the MAHL’s currently in the Pretreatment Program are based on
current water quality standards and are adequate to prevent pass through of pollutants,
inhibition of, or interference with the treatment facility and local limits are not necessary at
this time.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. (870) 862-6451.
Very Truly Yours,

=
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fohn M. Peppers
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities



